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» Saxony-Anhalt has adapted its measures for the containment of
Coronavirus and has permitted a careful easing. Nevertheless, it is
essential for each individual to limit his or her direct contacts to the
necessary minimum. Please help to protect yourself and others from the
virus.

» To prevent the spread of the virus, we all have to adapt our behavior in

everyday life, and we all have to particularly observe the following rules:

o Keep a minimum distance of 1.5 meters from other persons in

public.

o Protect yourself and others by wearing a face mask wherever it is

impossible to keep a distance of 1.5 meters.
o Wash your hands frequently.
o Avoid greeting by shaking hands or hugging.

o When you cough or sneeze, always turn away from other people.

Sneeze or cough into the crook of your arm or a tissue.
o Do use the "Corona-Warn-App"!

» Meetings and celebrations are only permitted within the members of
your own household together with the members of another household
that may consist of a maximum of 5 persons. Children under the age of

14 are exempted.



Restaurants and bars remain closed, but food and beverages can be sold

to-go or delivered at home.

Groceries, pharmacies, drugstores, newspaper kiosks and book stores

remain open, delivery or pick-up service remains available.

Appointment shopping has recently become possible for the retail in
Saxony-Anhalt. Customers can book appointments at the shops via
telephone or internet

Cinemas, hotels, amusement halls, fitness centers and amusement parks
have to close.

Sports in clubs are forbidden. Individual sport like jogging is allowed.
Language and integration courses are currently not taking place in the
form of classroom teaching. Already scheduled exams are excluded from
this regulation. Virtual teaching is still possible.

School education takes place in restricted form. From March 1%, 2021,
classroom teaching can take place again in elementary and special-needs
schools. For all other schools, it is possible to switch to restricted regular
school mode.

Day care centers and kindergartens are open to all children again.
Restrictions of opening times and provided services are possible.
Passengers in buses, trains, taxis, etc., as well as customers in shops are
required to wear a protective medical face mask (e.g. surgical masks or

FFP2 masks).

In the case of classroom teaching, pupils from class 7 and above are also
required to wear a protective face mask at school, if the distance of 1.5

meters cannot be kept.



» The following groups of persons do not have to cover their mouths and

noses:
o Children under the age of 6 years
o Deaf and hearing-impaired people and their accompanying person

o Persons who cannot wear a face mask because of disability,

pregnancy or health reasons

» Stay healthy!



